RELEM - Conference of Brother
Visitors and Delegates to the 46th
General Chapter

From the 12" to the 15" February 2022, the Conference of all the Brother Visitors
of the Region, together with all the Brother Delegates and original Consultors of
RELEM, met for our 46th General Chapter. It is to be celebrated that, after all
this time of pandemic, we were able to have this meeting in person.

The Superior General welcomed the participants and opened the meeting with a
suggestive intervention on the future, followed by an enriching dialogue. All the
participants were able to get to know and deepen their understanding of such
important topics as the organisation of our next Chapter and our contribution as a
Region; the document on Restructuring for the coming years; the evaluation of
RELEM 2014-2022 and various organisational topics: the budget of the Region,
the budget of the community of Molenbeek and to agree on the celebration of the
next Conference in Iasi (Romania) during the month of March 2023.
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